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Devin: Thank you again for all you do and for your support of the Town of Minturn. You are receiving this referral from the Tow
Scot Hunn

Thanks Scot. I took a brief look at the application, but will provide written comments to you soon. Thanks for reaching out.
Duval - DNR, Devin

to me

Duval - DNR, Devin

Scot,

Please allow this correspondence to serve as CPW referral comments:

Given the nature of infill and redevelopment of an existing footprint, CPW does not anticipate significant direct impacts to wild
Indirect impacts are likely to be far greater. I continue to recommend that the Town of Minturn and P&Z explore RETT opportu
partnerships to pursue habitat improvement projects. Please let me know if you have any questions or concerns.

Thank you.
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